

Dear Parents and Families:

Our Scholastic Book fair will be held on Tuesday, February 13th thru Thursday, February 15th. The book fair will feature a variety of books, posters and accessories that will help promote reading for your child while earning book funds to support our library!

Please review the following procedures to help make our fair run smoothly:

✓ Students will be allowed to shop at the fair on their scheduled day:

Tuesday, February 13 Wednesday, February 14 Thursday, February 15

- ✓ An **8.625% sales tax WILL** be collected at the book fair. For example, a book costing \$4.99 will cost the student \$5.42.
- ✓ Please <u>label</u> your child's money in an envelope or baggie with his/her:
 - Name
 - Class
 - Money total
- ✓ Students who don't shop will have the opportunity to browse and look at the book fair books.
- ✓ All students will receive a receipt with purchase.

Please note that some books on the flyer may NOT be available at the sale

No personal checks please
Coins and small bills appreciated

You can also order books online at: scholastic.com/fair. Our online Fair is available from February 7 - February 20